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Honorable members of the Judiciary Committee
Thank you for your service to our State. I’m writing to urge you to vote Ought to Pass
on LD 1337. We need to protect women - biological women - in situations where they
may be exposed to harm from a biological male, regardless of how the male chooses 
to identify themselves. That we are submitting these laws and having these 
conversations is a commentary on our collective failure to lead, to teach, and to care 
for the higher needs of our community. We are doing a larger harm to the community 
in general by accommodating the tiny minority who suffer from gender confusion. 
We are further harming those who suffer from gender confusion by playing along 
with their feelings rather than addressing them in a loving manner. 
Respectfully,
Mark Stevens
Winthrop


